
To: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  

From: Senda INTL LLC 

Date: July 6, 2016 

Re: Penalty Assessment TE-160727 

 

Dear Honorable Judge or administrator,  

 

I acknowledge that I received this penalty assessment due to non-filing of the annual report. As a result, 
Senda Intl LLC has incurred an assessment of $1000. I understand I have committed this infraction but I 
am compelled to ask for a reduction of penalty. My company is newly started and I am learning the 
ropes of running a company and for a company my size, this penalty will severely affect me. I barely 
make enough right now to stay afloat. Please consider while making your judgement on my penalty 
assessment. I promise this report filing error will not occur again.  

 

Thank you very much for your time, 

 

Johnny Xiao Yu Wang 

 

 

 


